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From: Wilcox, Carl@Wildlife <Carl.Wilcox@wildlife.ca.gov>


Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 12:15 PM


To: Harrison, Katrina E (KHarrison@usbr.gov); David Mooney (dmmooney@usbr.gov)


(dmmooney@usbr.gov)


Cc: Jacobs, Brooke@Wildlife; 'Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal (garwin.yip@noaa.gov)'; Barbara


Byrne; Jeffrey Rieker (jrieker@usbr.gov)


Subject: ROC on


Katrina, I missed the Stan discussion and the Department would like to try to resolve our issues with the 87 agreement


as part of the proposed action. This would involve improving flows in October, November, December and January, as


currently described, particularly following above and below normal years. Carl


Policy Advisor to the Director for the Delta


California Department of Fish and Wildlife


Carl.Wilcox@wildlife.ca.gov


Office 707-944-5584


Cell 707-738-4134



